
From: dane schumacher
To: Marks, Teresa
Subject: Comments re C & H Modification Request
Date: Sunday, March 23, 2014 11:22:08 PM

Teresa Marks
Director
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
5301 Northshore Drive
North Little Rock, Arkansas 72118-5317
 
Re: C & H Farms
       Modified Draft Permit ARG590001 AFIN 51-00164
 
Dear Director Marks:
 
I respectfully ask that ADEQ deny C & H's request to apply waste from Water
Storage Pond #1 to Fields 7, 8 and 9 with a vac tanker for the following reasons:
 
1)  C & H failed to provide a P-Index in the NMP for land application fields
related to modification request;
2)   C & H failed to make the appropriate changes to the terms of the nutrient
management plan with regard  to waste application from WSP#1 to fields 7, 8 and
9.
 
Sincerely,
Dane Schumacher
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